Announcement of the Newly Elected APANE President
Dear APANE Members,
We are pleased to announce that Professor Jing-Jy Wang, from the Department of Nursing, College of Medicine, National Cheng Kung University, Taiwan, has been officially elected as the Third President of the Asian and Pacific Alliance for Nursing Education (APANE). She will formally assume office on June 1.
Professor Wang is widely recognized for her distinguished expertise and extensive leadership in nursing education and research. She played a pivotal role in the establishment of APANE, having served as the Chair of the Preparation Committee during its founding, and she currently continues to serve as a member of both the Founders Committee and the Board of Directors. Her longstanding commitment and invaluable contributions have significantly shaped the direction and growth of the Alliance.
With Professor Wang’s leadership, APANE is well-positioned to further advance excellence in nursing education and foster meaningful collaboration throughout the Asia-Pacific region.
We sincerely appreciate your continued support and engagement with APANE.

Warm regards,
Asian and Pacific Alliance for Nursing Education (APANE)
